
Happy
HOUR

small bites

House Salad 8
bibb lettuce, cucumbers,
tomatoes, radish, red wine
vinaigrette

Caesar Salad 9
romaine crouton, parmesan,
caesar dressing

Fried Pickles &
Peppers 10
breaded pickles and cherry
peppers, buttermilk ranch

Fish Tacos 8
beer battered cod, shaved
lettuce, tartar sauce, pico de
gallo

Meatball Sliders 10
house made meatballs, fra
diavolo sauce, parmesan

Philly Cheesesteak
Empanadas 9
shaved steak, peppers,
onions, cheese, garlic aioli

Soft Pretzel 7
whole grain mustard &
cheddar sauce

Duck Confit Sliders 12
sriracha aioli, pickled red
onions

North House French
Onion Dip 9
caramelized onion, chives,
sea salt & pepper kettle chips

TUESDAY
through

SUNDAY
3-6pm

Food & Cocktail 
Specials

Follow us on 
Facebook & Instagram 

to keep up with 
upcoming events and 

special nights!



Happy
HOUR

drinks

Beer
Sea Hag | 5
Bud Light | 3
Long Trail | 5
Guinness | 5

Wine 6
Pinot Grigio
Sauvignon Blanc
Chardonnay
Cabernet Sauvignon

Old Fashioned 9
Whiskey, Orange, Cherries,
Luxardo Cherry Syrup,
Angostura

Paloma 7
Dulce Vida Grapefruit
Tequila, Lime, Lemon Lime
Soda, Club Soda

Spring Sangria 7
Rothman & Winter Apricot
Liqueur, Rockeye’s
Botanical Liqueur, Peach
Puree, Sauvignon Blanc

Blackberry Mule 7
Tito's, Rothman & Winter
Pear Liqueur, Lemon,
Blackberry Puree, Ginger
Beer
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